
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Friday 22nd september 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
We would like to invite you all to a Macmillan coffee afternoon held at our 
school on Friday 29th september 1:30 pm – 3pm. Come along bring some 
cakes and enjoy a coffee, catch up and to help raise money for a good cause. 
 
 
We will be holding a raffle £1 a strip which you can purchase on the day or if 
you cant make it fill in the the slip below and please return to school with the 
money. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you.   
 
Kind Regards 
(parent partnership)  
 

 
 

Name of child ___________________________________ 
 

Number of raffle strips _______________£1.00 each 
 
 

 
 

 

Oxclose Road 

Washington 

Tyne & Wear 

NE38 7NY 

Telephone: (0191) 219 3860 

Fax: (0191) 2193865 

Head Teacher: Mrs Lesley Mavin 

Website:  www.columbiagrange.org.uk   

Email: Columbia.Grange@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 
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